North and East Yorkshire Group of
Endurance GB

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
AND
AWARDS EVENING

Friday, January 20™", 2017
7.00pm for 7.30pm
at
THE FEATHERS, HELMSLEY

70 members and their families attended and there were no apologies received.

Our Chairman welcomed everyone o the meeting and our guests for the evening Mr and Mrs Peter
Wright.

Election of Committee: Robert welcomed Linda and Caitlin as new members of our committee and
thanked Laura-Jane Macholc for the time she had served as a committee member.

Matters Arising:- Tracey reported that the training events that she ran from her home in January
and February had been very well received.

Treasurer's Report: - Liz Worthy presented the accounts to the meeting and invited any questions
from the floor. Accounts attached to minutes.

Rides:- Heidi discussed the group rides, thanked all the organisers and gave a resume of the rides
planned for the coming year. Heidi also mentioned that this year we have introduced a buddy system
so that each Ride Organiser has a group member involved with them in the running of their ride as a
way of possibly introducing more members to run rides for the group.

Heidi then invited Esther Young to the floor as she is now a member of the National Rides and Rules
Committee and has co-opted Ann Featherstone on to the sub-committee.

Esther mentioned that the lead rein issue now seems to have been resolved and also the new corralling
guidance. There is a Ride Organiser's Meeting in February. Esther also told us that there are 7 new
Technical Stewards being mentored this year.

Robert closed the business part of the meeting at 8.15p.m., the raffle was drawn and then we had the
presentation of group prizes given by Mr Peter Wright.



